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August 25, 2009

Supernutrient Corporation
3377 Glenview Dr.
Aiken, SC 29803

Dear Friends of the Wikimedia Foundation,

On benhalf of the Wikimedia Foundation, | wish to acknowledge and thank you for your
gift of $500.00, received on August 21, 2009. Your support is greatly appreciated. Please
accept this letter as a tax receipt for your donation.

Your generosity helps ensure that the Wikimedia Foundation continues to make human
knowledge free and accessible to the world. The Wikimedia Foundation operates some
of the largest and most popular collaboratively-edited reference projects in the world,
including Wikipedia, one of the world’s top five most popular websites. Our work is
important: we are grateful you have joined with us to help make it happen.

Sincerely yours,

==
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Sue Gardner
Executive Director, Wikimedia Foundation

The Wikimedia Foundation, Inc. is a non-profit charitable corporation with 501(c)(3) tax exempt status in the
United States. No goods or services were provided, in whole or in part, for this contribution.
Tax-exempt number: 20-0049703
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